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Eliminating bridge lifts would provide a safety improvement. Relocating

the BNSF railroad bridge swing span could reduce the number of times

the I-5 bridge would need to lift, but it would not eliminate the need for

bridge lifts. The I-5 bridge would still need to lift for regular monitoring

and maintenance and for occasional taller vessels such as construction

barges and high-mast recreational vessels. More importantly, simply

moving the BNSF swing span, which is private property, would address

only a small portion of the identified  traffic safety issues, and almost

none of the other stated Purpose and Need for the proposed action as

described in Chapter 1 (Section 1.3) of the DEIS and FEIS.
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